
 

 
December 18, 2020  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming our students back to school on January 4, 2021.​ However, changes 
to the return to school may be made by the Ministry of Education or the Windsor-Essex 
County Health Unit.  
 
Please monitor the news, as JMSA is required to follow the direction of Public Health and the 
Ministry of Education. Should either direct us to move to virtual learning on January 4, 2021, our 
school authority must do so. 
 
Please have a safe and wonderful holiday break with your family.  
 
 
  

 
Brenda Roberts-Santarossa 
Principal, 
JMCC School 
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